

Colorado Department of Education – Communications Office 201 East Colfax Ave. Room 501 Denver, CO 80203

Phone: 303-866-3898 Fax: 303-866-6938

June 20, 2008

News Release

Board of Education Executive Session Today

The Colorado State Board of Education will hold a brief executive session this morning (Friday, June 20) beginning at 9 a.m. to discuss legal matters. The meeting is being held at the Department of Education, 201 E. Colfax Ave. The meeting is closed to the public.

For more information, contact Mark Stevens, 303-866-3898 or Megan McDermott, 303-866-2334 in the CDE Office of Communications. To sign up for the CDE e-mail news service, please visit http://www.cde.state.co.us/Communications/index.html.